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IN-KIND DONOR ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 
 
Dear        
 
On behalf of the Friends of Mascoma Foundation, we would like to thank you for your in-
kind contribution. Your donation will help ensure the success of FOM’s ongoing mission to 
foster educational advancements and nutritional well-being within the Mascoma Valley 
Regional School District. The generous support of individuals like you makes it possible for 
our organization to exist and continue to strengthen our school district. 
 
Thank you again for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Holly, Kate, Carol, Liz, Matt, Beth, Andrew, and Theresa 
 
The Friends of Mascoma Board of Directors 
 
 
Friends of Mascoma Foundation does not place a value on your donation. Valuation is the 
responsibility of the donor and may be documented using the table below. Your donations 
are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowable by law. No goods or services were 
provided by the organization in return for the contribution. FOM is a 501(c)(3) organization 
with tax ID 47-2098479. If you have any questions, please email at 
info@friendsofmascoma.org or call 603-632-4542. 
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